
Dear parents and carers, 

  

Today your child in KS2 will be bringing home a letter with details for you to be able to 

access the Home Connect part of Accelerated Reader. 

  

This will allow you to see your child's bookshelf, their current scores on quizzes and the 

progress they are making towards their targets. You can also set up an email alert so that 

you get a message every time they take a quiz in school. The letter explains how to do 

this and contains your child's log in details. 

  

Any difficulties just give us a call. 

  

Thank you  

  

School Office 
Sent via 

 

 

https://u17053880.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=kqJSHv5qPTYbCBWEqnpH2ADj4Mz7l-2FMjySXEXbcuDlo-3DKa3W_06bg9AB5Aqa-2FUUdReg2w1vvtmwgH3yJqgTKUmdcf5Oy8liyEV8fs8ltJlUtVTQYeyZOQGNiPem-2FF0891lriPZyvWjNSbACcc5pca5Vlf8Fb6b3-2BZVdttDbe1PJXKyCEucgx5qN33oejR9X4bR3wmvuptT-2B7aVs9PjqSSGx9qFv8BBy77pp1zIRvFqofhsRXLHkF6QHCK6jAUMGyh4GKr-2FreJsqUM4FaxGlQN97rZt13C-2FfoSR0Dl97aTZ3VLjt94

